A place missionaries call home
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November 22, 2016
Dear Friends of Siloam,

Greetings in the wonderful name of our Savior and Lord Jesus Christ. | pray that
today you and your family are doing well.

[ wanted to give you and update on the progress of the 25th Anniversary House
that is to be built. To date, we have received $39,420.39 towards the project.
The goal is that when we have $100,000 in hand, it will provide us enough funds
to completely dry in the house, or in other words, to protect it from the weather.
We have sold the single wide that will be replaced with this home and they are in
hopes to move it over the next couple of weeks. There is water, electric and
septic already there and we only need to remove 5 trees.

With selling the mobile home, that means we have one less missionary home
until the house is done. We had a missionary family scheduled for the trailer and
also had a missionary family that had to come home because of an emergency.
So, one of the families will be moving into our house and we are moving into our
RV for a month then we will move into Unit G until the missionary family goes
back to the field in January. We will then see the progress of the house and may
move back into our house until the house is completed. After living in our home
for 18 years, we have a lot of things to sort. But we have plenty of time. i cling to
a promise in 2 Corinthians 1:20 “For all the promises of God in Him are yea,
and in Him amen, unio the glory of God by us.” We believe we are doing
what the Lord wants and we are willing to see Him glorified.

Another wonderful thing that happened was all the roads on the campus are
getting new limestone. We praise the Lord for the $4,000 gift that was giving to
provide this. Randy Gardwell is hauling for us and has delivered 6 truckloads
and plans to do the rest over the next couple of days. This is such a blessing as
we have needed this for several years and it looks wonderful.

it is an exciting time, with Thanksgiving just around. Wake Christian Church is
providing a Thanksgiving meal for all the missionary families again this year. |
believe they have been doing this for the past 9 years.

Catch the Spirit of Christmas is our yearly open house and fundraiser the first
weekend in December, the 2" and 3rd. Come out for a lighted tour with lots of
food, music, fellowship and much morel This will help us provide Christmas for
our missionary families. Also, if you would like to adopt a family or a child,
contact Milton and he will have someone for you. Thank you again for your
prayers, and financial support for Siloam Missionary Homes. It's because of you
that so many missionaries have a place {o call home.

To God be the Glory,
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